
p#ov.* .

_ ,

.

November 9, 1982

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-389/82-45

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. R. W. Wright and
others of this office on October 4-8, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC
Construction Permit No. CPPR-144 for the St. Lucie facility and to the discus-
sion of our findings held with Mr. B. J. Escue, Site Manager, at the conclusion
of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed in the
enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

During the inspection, a violation was identified involving failure to control
welding activities. As discussed in paragraph 6.b of the enclosed report,
this problem is very similar to a violation discussed in Inspection Report
No. 389/82-43 and the Notice of Violation transmitted by our letter dated
September 29, 1982. Mr. C. A. Julian of this office confirmed in a telephone
call on October 27 to Mr. R. J. Stevens, Licensing Engineer, that this additional

,

example will be addressed in your response to our September 29 letter. Based'

on this understanding, a separate Notice of Violation will not be issued.

. In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure will
| be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room unless you notify this office, by

telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written appli-
| cation to withhold information contained therein within thirty days of the date

of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements of'

10 CFR 2.790(b)(1).

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
| them with you.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Dance
l

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

Enclosure:
See Page 2
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Florida Power and Light Company 2 November 9, 1982

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-389/82-45

cc w/ encl:
B. J. Escue, Site Manager
N. T. Weems, Superintendent of

St. Lucie Projects QA

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida

RII RI RII RII RII
k 'fu S h

,

TWd A '

RWright:ht U CM pright ARHerdt JA01shinski KDL ndis RCLewis
10/ 't./82 /82 14/% /82 1$/f /82 |t 4674 /82 10/ /82
u

f. n i-

,


